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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing this letter to certify that Dr. Wildes is a clinician in the penultimate year of his training in 
Paediatric Nephrology at our national centre in Ireland. From the beginning of his clinical career, 
Dermot has shown an unwavering commitment to the specialty and has spent additional time in posts 
which will compliment his skillset as a nephrologist (Paediatric Cardiology & Neonatal Intensive Care). 
Throughout our years of working together, Dermot has shown remarkable aptitude for both clinical 
and academic Nephrology.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
___________________ 
Professor Atif Awan 
FRCPI FRCPCH 
Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist 
Children’s Health Ireland 
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